
CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM   

NOTE: In depth discussion will take place 
at the Manager's Briefing on Monday, May 3, 2021 

Title:   Early Construction Package 
 City Lake Park Phase 1 Renovations

Meeting Date: May 3, 2021 From: Greg Ferguson, Assistant City Manager 
Lee Tillery, Parks and Recreation Director 

Public Hearing: N/A 
Advertising Date:   February 12, 2021 
Advertised By: Budget - Purchasing 

Attachments: Samet Corporation – Attachment A-1 – Exhibit A Amendment 
Itemized Statement of the Componet GMP 

PURPOSE:   
Approve an early construction package with Samet Corporation (CMAR) to allow renovations to begin 
immediately at City Lake Park located at 602 W. Main Street, Jamestown, NC. 

BACKGROUND:  
High Point City Council approved Samet Corporation, Greenboro, NC as the Construction Manager at Risk 
(CMAR) for the City Lake Park Phase 1 Renovation project at the April 5, 2021 meeting.  In order for renovations 
to begin immediately and us to stay on schedule for a Memorial Day 2022 opening, an early construction 
agreement in the amount of, not to exceed $6,376,513, needs to be approved by City Council.  Formal bids for 
the project will be received in May 2021 and placed on a future agenda for final approval. 

BUDGET IMPACT:    
Funding is available from the 2019 G.O. bond authorization. 

RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
Staff recommends City Council approve an early construction package with Samet Corporation (CMAR) in the 
amount of $6,376,513 to allow renovations to begin immediately with the City Lake Park Phase 1 Renovation 
project located at 602 W. Main St, Jamestown, NC. 
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